
 

 

 

At Ronald McDonald House Charities of Southern California (RMHCSC) and Camp Ronald 
McDonald for Good Times our commitment to protecting the health and well-being of 
the vulnerable population of children we serve, their families, staff, volunteers and 
communities is always our top priority. 

Camp provides vital emotional, social, medical support and resources to youth and 
families with vulnerable children, many of whom are immunocompromised while 
staying in congregate cabins and shared activity spaces.  

Since the beginning of the pandemic, Camp has consulted with the Camp Medical 
Advisory Committee of oncology physicians and nurses, State & County Health 
Departments, the American Camp Association, Children’s Oncology Camping 
Association, and the Center for Disease Control with a focus on delivering our mission in 
the safest way possible. This means following the known measures that help prevent 
the spread of the coronavirus, including vaccinations and boosters, testing, masks and 
face coverings, stringent cleaning and disinfection and social distancing guidelines. 

Our pledge at Camp Ronald McDonald for Good Times is to support children and 
families and to ensure that they are kept safe in Camp program spaces. When families 
are not able to participate in-person, alternative virtual support and activities are 
offered, when possible. 

Since the beginning of the pandemic, RMHCSC and Camp Ronald McDonald for Good 
Times continue to serve children and their families from Southern California and 
beyond. We will continue to navigate this challenging time together as a community to 
deliver mission in the safest way possible. 
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